Suncrest Middle School Cell Phone Contract

To protect the integrity of the instructional environment and for the
continuation of academic excellence at Suncrest Middle School, the
student’s cell phone/device is to be off and put away during the
instructional school day.

All Suncrest Middle School students need to complete and return a cell
phone contact in order to have a cell phone or other non-school issued
electronic device at school. All policies apply to all students with or
without contracts on file.

Consequences of violation of the school cell phone policy:

1* incident-The cell phone/device will be confiscated and may be picked up
by the student at the end of the day.

2" incident- The cell phone/device will be confiscated and may only be
picked up by the parent/guardian. If a cell phone contract is not on file, the
parent/guardian will complete one when the phone is picked up from the
office.

3 incident- The cell phone/device will be confiscated and may be picked
up by parent/guardian. Privilege to have a cell phone on campus will be
revoked.



